
 

 

 
 

            VB # 7 – April 11, 2024 
 
 

 

Dear WIC Vendors, 

Gerber has discontinued the production of Gerber Whole Wheat infant cereal. This product will be 
removed from the Approved Product List (APL) on May 1st, 2024. Participants will no longer be able to 
purchase Gerber Whole Wheat infant cereal with their WIC benefits starting on May 1st, 2024. 

UPC Food Description 
015000070045 Gerber Whole Wheat Cereal 8 ounces 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Vendor Management Agency. 
 

Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 
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